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Dear Members of the Portland City Council: I am a homeowner in the Parkrose Neighborhood in
Northeast Portland. I support the Shelter To Housing Continuum Project and would like to make
sure the code changes recognize three key concerns: 1. That the distribution of shelters is equitable
among all neighborhoods considered, and this distribution is documented and available for public
review. 2. That the emergency rule period be extended so these new projects can be implemented,
but no permanent code changes are made right now. 3. That there is a documented and publicly
reviewable enforcement plan to remove and prevent unsanctioned camps in all neighborhoods sited
for shelters. Thank you for your time and consideration. Sincerely, Kingwood Chen
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